
***APPROVED FOR RELEASE*** 
SUBJECT: Weekly Wednesday Update from the Great Hearts AZ President 4.22.20 

Audience: Great Hearts AZ Faculty & Staff, Families 
<START> 

Dear Families, 
 
There are less than ten days left in April and less than thirty days till summer break officially 
starts.   
 
Between now and then, we are committed to doing everything we can to make this time away 
from school as productive and peaceful as possible for your family. 

Pulse Check 
With that in mind, we’d like to take your pulse again on how we are doing.  Please do follow 
this link and take a few short minutes to give us feedback.  We will continue to share the results 
as well as make swift and necessary improvements where we can.  Your insight is greatly 
appreciated. 

Faculty & Staff Survey 
We have also checked in on our colleagues and will continue to do so.  Like us parents, our 
faculty and staff have also acknowledged the difficulties associated with this time.  Nothing is 
quite as it should be. 
 
Still, good things are happening.  Most importantly, our faculty and staff across the academies 
feel supported by their Headmaster.  You can see the averages below for the entire Great 
Hearts AZ network. 

 
We also asked if the work being expected of them during this time was reasonable.  We are 
happy with the early results but do want to continue to work on ways to improve the balance of 
responsibilities. 
 
If you haven’t already done so, I would ask that you consider sending a note of thanks to your 
teachers.  They are doing more than most teachers across our country, and we would all be 
much worse off without their many virtues.  
 
Sincerely, 
Erik 

<STOP> 

https://greatheartsamerica.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_7Wcz16UPg8wI4vP
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